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Bringing Learning to Life 

8th February 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

SCHOOL LED TUTORING 
 
Disruptions caused by the COVID-19 pandemic have resulted in significant missed education by 
pupils. Disadvantaged and vulnerable pupils have been particularly impacted. Tutoring is one of the 
most effective tools for helping pupils recover lost education and many of our pupils have already 
benefited this year from the National Tutor Programme.  
 
The Government is now offering schools a new expanded tutoring offer which we will be 
implementing after February half term. 
 
Under this School-Led Tutoring, we have been given a ringfenced grant to subsidise the funding of 
locally sourced tutoring provision for disadvantaged pupils over the next 3 academic years. The 
grant gives schools the flexibility to use tutors with whom our pupils are familiar and so we have 
decided to use our own staff to deliver these sessions. 
 
All sessions will be teacher led and take place outside of school hours from 3.15pm – 4.15pm.  There 
will be a maximum of 3 pupils in each session.  Pupils will be targeted for tuition in reading, writing 
or maths and will be identified to take part based on their progress scores, any barriers to learning 
and/or any additional needs.  
 
We will be working with our teaching staff over the coming weeks to identify those pupils who we 
believe will benefit from these sessions and will confirm this in writing to you as appropriate in due 
course. 
 
We hope that you will support us in delivering this important initiative and if you have any questions, 
we will of course be happy to discuss these with you. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Emily Morris 
Headteacher 


